The cafeteria closure

Dear Sir/Madam,

as you probably already noticed, the cafeteria at the main building of the Faculty of Arts will be closed from July $1^{\rm st}$ to September $30^{\rm th}$, 2014, due to reconstruction and tender for a new operator. The tender was officially published on July 1st.

If you know someone who would be a good candidate for cafeteria operator, please send him/her/them the following link to the website with the tender documents. On the web page you will also find other details including the schedule: http://www.ff.cuni.cz/fakulta/vedeni-fakulty/tajemnik/vyber-provozovatele-bufetu/

Thank you for enduring the discomfort so that cafeteria can provide better services from October!

Have a nice summer! Filip Malý, Faculty Bursar